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PGC Budget Committee Meeting 

 

September 24, 2024     1:00 PM – 2:00 PM 

 MINUTES 

 

 
Member of Budget Committee: Petrina Pledger (S), Jenny Thach (S) , Nicole Wanawijaya (S), Susana 
Atwood (F), Jessica Buchsbaum (F), Maria Salazar- Colon (C), James Hall (C), Michael Snider (C), Adil 
Ahmed 
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 AFT – No report at this time.  

 Classified – No report at this time. However, Committee Member 
Snider stated that Classified Senate had a meeting with Vice 
Chancellor of Academic Affairs to discuss the strategic 

enrollment plan, and classified senate is glad to see it 
moving forward. 

 SEIU – No report at this time 

5. New Items 

 Review of membership 

 Selection of Co. Chair 

 July 24, 2024 Monthly Budget 
Report 

 

Chair Ligioso provided an overview of the membership to the PGC Budget 
Committee meeting. He discussed with the committee that faculty is 
currently working on providing one more member to the committee. 
Committee Member Buchsbaum explained that Ekaterina (Katia Fuchs) 
has decided to resign from this committee to put her efforts in enrollment 
management. Academic Senate will continue to search for another 
member to replace her. 
 
Chair Ligioso asked the committee how they would like to proceed with 
the selection of the co-chair. Committee member Buchsbaum asked 
about the process of having a co-chair. Chair Ligioso highlighted his past 
experiences at previous districts and explained that it allows closer 
collaboration with constituent groups. He explained that in terms of 
workload from the Administrative side it allows for stronger 
administrative support. And, also allows the committee to be able to be 
more inclusive. Committee Member Hall provided insight with his 
experience from other committees. Committee member Ahmed 
explained that by having a co-chair would build a good foundation with 
the District. Further discussion occurred and the committee decided to 
table this item to the next meeting.  
 
Committee member Ahmed provided an overview of the July monthly 
budget report. Committee Member Atwood state that although the 
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month when 




